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Province will go to Green at midnight on July 30 

23 July 2021 

Premier Blaine Higgs announced today that the province’s mandatory order will not be renewed on July 30 at 

11:59 p.m., which will remove all restrictions in the province as it goes to Green. 

The end of the mandatory order will: 

 Lift all mandatory travel and public health restrictions that have been in place over the course of the 

pandemic. 

 Lift all provincial border restrictions; provincial border checks will cease, and registration will no longer 

be required to enter New Brunswick from anywhere in Canada. 

 Lift all limits on gatherings and the number of people within facilities. Capacity limits in theatres, 

restaurants and stores will no longer be required. 

 End the requirement to wear face masks in public. 

It is important to note that federal border restrictions will remain in effect. 

Living with COVID-19, a resource providing an overview of ways protective health measures can be 

incorporated to help protect individuals, businesses, organizations and communities, is available online. 

 

【政府ＨＰ】https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/news/news_release.2021.07.0557.html 

   

 以上 

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/dam/gnb/Departments/eco-bce/Promo/covid-19/guide-living-with-covid-19.pdf
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/news/news_release.2021.07.0557.html

